
 

Invitation to become a SPONSOR of the annual 

NORDIC POULTRY CONFERENCE in ICELAND 2018 

 

This year Iceland is hosting the annual NORDIC POULTRY CONFERENCE, which is going to be held at 

Grand Hotel, Reykjavik, 6th-8th of November 2016. 

The conference program, which is in preparation, appeals to producers, employees, consultants  

and veterinarians from all the Nordic countries, and we expect a total attendance of about 120-150 people. 

The Danish organization is helping Iceland with the preparation of the Conference. 

In order to hold the conference there is a need for financial support and we would like to offer your company 

the opportunity to be a sponsor. The options for sponsorship packages are as follows: 

 

Gold Sponsorship – Price min. 25.000 DKK (3.300 EUR) plus VAT 

• Announced as Gold Sponsor in all material handed out at the conference and on websites 

• Roll-ups in conference rooms and areas for intermission 

• Your promotional material enclosed in the conference bag 

• A conference booth in the intermission area 

• Free participation at the conference for 1 person 

 

Silver Sponsorship – Price min. 20.000 DKK (2.600 EUR) plus VAT 

• Announced as Silver Sponsor in all material handed out at the conference and on websites 

• Roll-ups in conference rooms and areas for intermission 

• Your promotional material enclosed in the conference bag 

• Free participation at the banquet 8th of November for 1 person 

 

Bronze Sponsorship – Price min. 10.000 DKK (1.300 EUR) plus VAT 

• Announced as Bronze Sponsor in all material handed out at the conference and on websites?! 

• Your promotional material enclosed in the conference bag 

 
Other contributions – Price individually 

Terms and amount agreed upon individually, please contact us for more information.  

 

If your company wants to sponsor the conference, of if you need more information, please contact us as soon as possible, before 

1st of August 2018. We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to this important conference for the poultry industry 

in the Nordic countries. Should you have any questions, please contact us by e-mail. 

 
Best regards, 

Mie Nielsen Blom   Helena Marta Stefánsdóttir 
mnb@lf.dk    helena@lifland.is 
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